

From: "joan.peppard@hse.ie" <joan.peppard@hse.ie>
Date: Monday 30 May 2016 12:24
To: Richard Price <richard.price@eahp.eu>, Aida Batista <Aida.Batista@eahp.eu>, Juraj Sykora <juraj.sykora@gmail.com>, Immediate Past President <ipp@eahp.eu>
Subject: RE: EAHP - Latest remarks on the Supply Chain Actors paper

Dear Richard
 
A few comments
1.      We believe that information systems should not suggest specific alternative products, whether they are multi-source substitutes or therapeutic alternatives. Instead, the systems should simply indicate whether alternatives are available from one or more suppliers, allowing decisions regarding substitution and therapeutic alternatives to be made at practice level.
Should the system allow for recommendations for substitution if agreed or recommended  by the competent authority?
2.       I have sent you the IPU shortages approach from the gmail account
3.       I note the definition is not yet agreed. I think the proposal on single/multisource products is reasonable.
 
 
Kind Regards
 
 
Joan
 
 
 
From: Richard Price [mailto:richard.price@eahp.eu]  Sent: 19 May 2016 10:40 To: Aida Batista; Juraj Sykora; president; Immediate Past President Subject: EAHP - Latest remarks on the Supply Chain Actors paper
 
Dear All,
 
Please find attached my latest suggested remarks to PGEU on the most current version of the Supply Chain Actors paper.
 
Industry still pushing hard for information to be restricted to supply chain actors only so I’ve focused quite a lot of remarks on that topic.
 
Please also give attention to whether you support the latest PGEU inclusions highlighted in yellow in the document, and pasted below.
 
Would it be possible to provide remarks to me on this by close of business Thursday 26th May?
 
I also wondered if we should approach our members individually to confirm the details of the described information systems in the annexes (and to take their perspective on whether they are working well) - would you agree?
 
Regards,
 
Richard
 
PGEU additions:
 
 
In order to respect
1. Member State’s competencies in managing the dispensing of medicines,
2. the professional autonomy of the healthcare professionals involved and
3. the desire for patients to be involved in their own care,
We believe that information systems should not suggest specific alternative products, whether they are multi-source substitutes or therapeutic alternatives. Instead, the systems should simply indicate whether alternatives are available from one or more suppliers, allowing decisions regarding substitution and therapeutic alternatives to be made at practice level.
 
A note on the definition of shortages of medicines:
[bookmark: _GoBack]When considering the definition of a shortage of a medicine mentioned in section 1, it is important to clarify the terms for recording and publication of information. We believe that, within an information system restricted to Supply Chain Actor access, all shortages of medicines should be recorded whether they are single or multi-source products. However, if the product is of multi-source origin (and can therefore be substituted by another product where permitted) then this need not be recorded as a shortage for any publically accessible part of the information system, whilst remaining listed as a shortage within the Supply Chain Actor-only accessible part of the system.
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